Dear Mayor and City Council,

My name is Peter Christie. My spouse and | live at 58 Pozniak Road Marten River in the
Municipality of Temagami. Prior to the election last fall, | had an opportunity to meet with you
(Mayor) and several of the now elected Councillors. One issue that |, and others in my
neighborhood brought up was the fact that our road, Pozniak Road is not maintained (graded
and plowed) by the Municipality. As | understood from that discussion, the Municipality
already deploys equipment to my area to maintain the lot at the Marten River Fire Dept. and
the dump road. Pozniak Road is in very close proximity to both of these locations. Pozniak
Road is approximately half a kilometer long from Highway 64 to where it crosses private
property at a large turnaround. The maintenance of this road would certainly not consume
much time or resources since it is a short distance and the equipment is already in the area.

This letter is a formal request to have Pozniak Road maintained year round by the Municipality
of Temagami. | would like this request to be considered by Council at a council meeting and |
would like to be notified so | have the opportunity to be present when the request is discussed
and answer any questions. Should you require further information about this request or wish
to contact me, | can be reached by phone 647-504-4224, by email at pete cristy@yahoo.ca .

As well as the 5 properties within Temagami on Pozniak Road, it also is an access point to
numerous fishing and hunting locations and is used constantly year round by visitors to Marten
River and local businesses that contribute to our local economy.

It would be greatly appreciated if someone at the Municipal Office could confirm receipt of this
letter.
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